
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

02 July 2021 
 
Dear Student, 
 
RE: Activate 
 
I wanted to take the opportunity to update everyone regarding the Sixth Form “Activate” 
transition event. We are still planning to hold the event “in person” and very much look forward 
to welcoming you to the Sixth Form. 
 
The timetable for the day can be accessed through the school website through the following 
link https://www.driffieldschool.net/images/6thform/ACTIVATE_2021.pdf so that you can plan 
your day. There are two sessions available for each subject, to help you to avoid any clashes. 
Please be aware that the same content will be delivered at each session, so you only need to 
attend one. As I mentioned in the previous letter, I encourage you to explore as many subject 
areas as possible, in addition to the three/four you are primarily considering, as many students 
find that they discover something new at A Level. 
 
When you arrive for the day please come straight up to the Sixth Form Common Room, where 
I will be ready to speak to you and where you can collect a timetable that has the rooming for 
the day. 
 
We need to move our Monday “Pub Quiz to earlier in the day, so this will now occur from 4.00 
pm - 5.00 pm on Monday. Please indicate your intention to attend and likely team members 
through the following link https://forms.office.com/r/Nf4eN2HdWZ (this is also available on the 
website). 
 
Please be aware that we will continue to monitor developments in regard to Covid-19 and may 
be forced to reschedule, or organise a virtual alternative to “Activate”, if there are further 
developments in regard to restrictions.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form    
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